
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Shravan Raminedi 

April 17, 2022 

Volume 70, Number 16 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   APRIL 18 
7:00 AM : NO MASS 

8:10 AM: †Eldon Gruntorad/ Family 
 

TUESDAY,  APRIL 19 
7:00 AM :  Special intention & Special interest/ B,H, 
8:10 AM: NO MASS 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20 
7:00 AM :   †Linus Vrbka & Stewart Dey/ Don Forst’s 
8:10 AM: †Sylvia & Joe Cihal/ Joyce Krska 
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 21 
7:00 AM: For those who do not believe 
8:10 AM †Brendan Riha/ Dennis & Clara Smith 
 

FRIDAY,   APRIL 22 
7:00 AM: Ben Oborny Family/ Family 
8:10 AM: †Donald Paul Novacek/ Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 23 
8:00 AM: †Annette Westerhoff/ Tom McHale  
5:30 PM: †Don & Mary Lou Codr/ Family 
 

SUNDAY,   APRIL 24 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM :  †Lois Smith/ Todd & Terry Smith 
 

Lay Minister Schedule:   

Saturday April 23 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Tom McHale Volunteer 

Servers  Creighton Olson, James /Jake Swerczek 

Lector  Mark Policky 

Greeters  Karen Coufal, Volunteer 

Cantor  Janelle Smith 

Sunday  April 24 | 8:00 am 

Acolyte  Tim Fichtner, CJ Novak 

Servers  Dylan & Nathan Hochstein 

Lector  Ellen Jirovsky 

Greeters  Ponec Family 

Cantor  Jenny Policky 

Sunday  Apil 24 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Jeff Krenk, Mark Peery 

Servers  Dakota Leiting, Eli Schluckebier 

Lector  Mark Suhr 

Greeters  Greeters 4 

Cantor  Choir 



 

         Easter Sunday, April 17, 2022 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER  FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $7647.00         E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 1001.00    

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form and instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 
 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Amari Anthony Fehringer, son of 

Jennifer Julich, who was baptized, Sunday,  
April 10, 2022.  May he always be a temple of 
the Holy Spirit. 

Cor Jesu Rex (VBS) is scheduled 

with the Christ the King Sisters for 

June 20-24. Registrations will be 

ready soon.   

 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

April 

18  Schoenstatt Mtging—7 pm 

18 K of C Mtg 

20  First Communion Rehearsal—7 pm 

24 First Communion—1 pm 

24 KC Breakfast 

27 Confirmation Rehearsal—7 pm 

30  Wedding—3 pm 

May 

5 Confirmation—7 pm 

St. Vincent’s has re-started their choir. Their 
next scheduled date will be NEXT   Sunday, 

April 24th, at the 10am Mass. All interested 
are welcome to attend practice Sunday 

morning at 9am in the music room. Please 
share your talents this Sunday! If you have any          

questions, please contact Beth Peery at                          
402-641-3725  by call or text. 

Dear Parishioners, 

              Happy Easter to you and your family.  I hope that this Lenten season was 
a good time of spiritual renewal for you, and now are recharged in your spiritual 
life.  Jesus conquering death by rising from the dead, gives us great consolation 
and encouragement to live a life strengthened by this grace.  As we now enter 
the Easter season, live each day with the joy of the resurrection.  Christ has died 
for us, and He rose for us.  Joyfully die each day with Him and rejoice in His grace 
living each day for Him. 

              We have many great events that we will be celebrating in the next few 
weeks.  Next Sunday our children will be receiving First Communion.  Pray for 
them and renew your awe, wonder and devotion to Jesus in the Blessed Sacra-
ment! 

              On May 5th, Bishop Conley will be here to Confirm our children.  Again 
pray for them, and renew your desire to be guided by the Holy Spirit.  We are 
gifted with the Holy Spirit to guide us with wisdom and prudence.  The Holy Spirit 
guides us to all truth, and helps us to have the courage and strength to live an 
authentic Christian life.  Pray each day to say “yes” to the inspiration of the spirit. 

              We will also be celebrating in May the graduation of children from High 
School.  Please pray for these children and their families.  There are so many de-
cisions they need to make, and considerations about their future, and their par-
ents are letting them go to new adventures which is a difficult surrender.  Your 
prayers will help both children and parents in this step in life. 

              As we think about all of these events it is a time to thank God for his 
blessings.  We rejoice in God’s goodness and His grace that comes in these mo-
ments.  God is always ready to help us, and gives us the grace for these mo-
ments.  In these times, with many events happening, we can easily say that we 
do not have time to pray.  The busy seasons are a time when pray is really essen-
tial.  Your joy will be greater, and your reflections will be more profound, if you 
spend time in prayer during the busy seasons.  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 

First Communion Rehearsal is this Wednesday, 

April 20 at 7 p.m. At least one parent of each child is 

asked to be in attendance. 

First Communion Mass is at 1 p.m. on Sunday, 
April 24. All First Communicants are asked to meet in 
Mrs. Bohaty’s classroom (next to the kitchen) no later 
than 12:40 p.m.   
 
Confirmation Rehearsal is Wednesday, Apr il 27.  
Parents do not need to be in attendance. If sponsors 
live in the immediate area, and wish to attend rehearsal, 
they are welcome. 

 
PLEASE CHECK OUT 

THE SIGNUP SHEET IN 

THE NARTHEX FOR  

LAWN MOWING         

VOLUNTEERS.     

 KEEP ST. VINCENT’S 

LOOKING GOOD! 

St. Wenceslaus Parish 
Spring Chicken Dinner 

States Ballroom, Bee, NE 

Sunday April 24th; 10:30—2:30 p.m. 
 

Serving:  Pan-fried chicken and Grilled Chicken, Mashed Potatoes 

& Gravy, Dressing, Corn, Bars, Rolls & Kolaches 

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you to those of you who have directed your 
Thrivent Choice Dollars to St Vincent de Paul School. We 
are receiving $286 to use for school expenses. If you have 
funds invested with Thrivent Financial or know someone 
who does, please let them know that our school is a regis-
tered recipient of such donations and we are grateful for 
the support we receive from this Christian minded invest-
ment manager.  

Let’s read        

“Mo” Books 

Join Gerald, Piggie, Pigeon 
and more Mo Willems        

characters at our  

Family Reading Night  
April 22nd  
6:30 p.m.  

 

 Wear your favorite pajamas and bring your 
entire family to enjoy crafts,                  

snacks and stories. 

All children are welcome!  Activities are more 
geared towards ages 2-12.                           
We hope you can make it 

Let’s Put This 

On Our 

“Gratitude” 

List 
St. Vincent’s is so blessed to have so many       

parishioners who just “step up” at a moment’s 

notice to help us out.  Again, during this Lenten 

and Easter season, there have been so many  

volunteers...from the beautiful decorations, the 

inspiring  music , men for the washing of feet on 

Holy Thursday and all of the lay ministers who 

helped with the Masses especially                    

during Holy Week.     

THANKS SO MUCH 

Alleluia! 

 Alleluia! 

He Is Risen 

http://www.formed.org

